
SAFE PATHWAYS COMMITTEE MEETING 

NOVEMBER 10, 2016 

 

The meeting was called to order at 5:00 PM by John Callahan 

 

Members Present:  John Callahan, Dianna and Paul Dalida, Catherine and Bob Irzyk and 

Tracey Hutton, we welcomed a new member to the committee Jennifer Bernard 

 

Tracey updated the committee on the Complete Streets Prioritization Plan.  The 

engineering firm is HRH. On November 14
th

 there will be an open meeting at Town Hall 

at 7 PM with a twenty minute introduction and feed back from residents. The three steps 

to this are: 

1. The Selectman adopted this plan 

2. The Prioritization 

3. The Funding (spring and fall) 

 

 

Paul as representative of Safe Pathways would like make recommendations for the 

Master Plan section on Sidewalks/Transportation.  

 

Affordable Housing FRP is in process.   

 

The Water Department improvements can be done in phases, Pond to Post Office, Public 

Safety Complex, and Highland being the last. 

 

There is a Public Safety feasibility Study being conducted.  Looking at the Dumont 

House off of Lowell Road 

 

The DOT did not except our Design Exception at the first level so we need to go to the 

next level to see if they accept 11’ travel lanes 3’ shoulders/bike 5’ sidewalks on the 

cemetery side. 

 

The committee discussed traffic calming and the different ways to achieve this. Changing 

the profile of the roads as well as round-a-bouts or raised crosswalks. 

 

Tracey suggested that the residents of Dunstable look for notices of public meetings put 

on by all departments and attend as many as possible. 

  

The committee reviewed the minutes of the last meeting, John Callahan made a motion to 

accept the minutes and seconded by Catherine Irzyk. 

 

John Callahan made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 6:30 Paul Dalida seconded it. 

 

Our next meeting will tentatively be Thursday, December 8, 2016, at 5:00 PM 

 

Submitted by Dianna Dalida, Recording Secretary 


